
***COVID-19 ‘Virtual’ Town Hall***

[bookmark: _GoBack]On Wednesday, April 8, at 2:30 PM, the City of Yelm will convene a virtual community town hall where Mayor JW Foster, Superintendent of Yelm Community Schools Brian Wharton, and the Yelm Chamber of Commerce President Angie Evans and Executive Director Line Critchfield will provide an update on community resources for children, families, and businesses following the impacts of COVID-19. The panel will then take questions submitted through the webinar form. Everyone can attend by registering at: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1424242897438702350. You will then have an option to join via your phone or computer audio. Once you sign up, you will have the options to test your electronic device to ensure it’s compatible and ready to go when the town hall begins. We appreciate everyone’s patience and support during this time.
Stay tuned and stay healthy. We’re all in this together! 

